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DILTON MARSH C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Newsletter 3 Term 4 - Friday 12th March 2021 

Dear parents and carers  
 
What a wonderful week we have had.  It has been so great to have all the children back in school.  100% of the  
children returned as expected.  Thank you to all parents who have prepared the children for yet another change.   
 
The children have settled quickly into the routines which were in place prior to the lockdown and have been  
working so hard – we are super impressed.  It is lovely to see them all playing with their friends on the playground, 
even if we are not quite used to all the noise in school!   
 
Thank you to all the adults for following the revised drop off and pick up routines and for continuing to wear 
masks. Over the week it has become much quicker.   
 
Please can I ask however that parents do not use the school lane for 
turning the car around.  Most of our children walk up the lane and 
there has been a couple of near misses this week.  Also, please do 
not park on the ‘no-parking zigzags’ as this restrict the vision for 
 children crossing at the crossing point.   
 
Jill Hibbs 
Headteacher 

Let’s celebrate!   

 Ella B (Year 5) for working so hard this week.  
 Hannah (Year 3) for great contributions in Collective Worship on the value of Hope.   
 Isaac for being so independent this week and settling straight back into school.  
 Dylan for his amazing description of Black Rock, super language used. 
 James for his wonderful attitude to his phonics and reading, you are working so hard! 

Stars of the week: 

Lime Class   Logan for excellent phonics and determination. 
Cherry Class   Daisy for making an effort to read every day at home and practicing her spellings.  
Ash Class  Orla for her wonderful attitude to learning this week, she has worked very hard all  
   week. 
Willow Class Mia for great contributions to dance this week. 
Chestnut Class Harry for great contributions when learning about the Anglo-Saxons. 
Beech Class  Thomas for good writing ideas. 
Oak Class  Carmella for returning to school with such a positive attitude and excellent presentation. 

Dilton’s Maths Magicians:   
 
Lime Class   Finley for great perseverance. 
Cherry Class  Ava for fabulous use of our stem sentences.  
Ash Class  Elsie for fabulous fractions. 
Willow Class Roarke for great fractions work. 
Chestnut Class Alex for great answers to our fractions work. 
Beech Class  Marshall for great fractions work.  
Oak Class  Chloe Smart for showing perseverance and trying her best in class.  
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Celebrating World Book Day 2021 

Red Nose Day—Friday 19th March 2021 

Don’t forget next Friday is Comic Relief Day. We are inviting children to wear something red or 

even paint their nose red! We ask that you do not send your child with the traditional plastic red 

noses this year. I am sure you will understand why! Donations towards Comic Relief will be 

gratefully received.  


